
 

DISTANCE EDUCATION  

 

MSW PROGRAM, 2025-2028 

 

GENERAL INFORMATION MEETING 
 

WHAT:  The School of Social Work at California State University, Long Beach (CSULB) is  

holding an Information/Recruitment Meeting for prospective Masters of Social 

Work (MSW) students in Sonoma and Ventura counties and surrounding counties. 

The meeting will focus on the Distance Education program, the admissions 

process, and student internships organized through Practicum Education. 

 

WHEN:  Tuesday, Sept. 17, 5:30-7:30 p.m. 

 

WHERE:  Zoom: https://csulb.zoom.us/j/4730990142 

 

WHY:  To hear more about our next 3-year MSW program. Pending finalization  

of funding and continued student interest, our new cohort is expected to begin in 

the fall of 2025.  

 

Admission applications will be accepted from October 1, 2024 - January 15, 2025.  

 

All classes are held on Saturdays and most are delivered in real-time onsite and in-person via 

teleconferencing with frequent in-person visits by faculty. During the second and third 

academic years of the program, a 16-hour per week practicum education internship placement is 

required and arranged locally. Stipends are available for public child welfare employees. 

 

For further information about the MSW program, please contact: 

 

Tory Cox 

Distance Education Program Coordinator 

School of Social Work 

California State University, Long Beach 

Tory.Cox@csulb.edu 

 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fcsulb.zoom.us%2Fj%2F4730990142&data=05%7C02%7CTory.Cox%40csulb.edu%7C341fb03dd1ef481a7a6308dca5146484%7Cd175679bacd34644be82af041982977a%7C0%7C0%7C638566754215482009%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=uhngcMQDftIy0GE3bBFufOeQikr0NzrslT8V6Rsy8ek%3D&reserved=0

